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Dear Parents and Carers 

SATs 
Well done to all the children in Year 6 who have worked so hard this week taking their Key Stage 2 SATs. All the 

children have been fantastic and all the staff are very proud of you. Thank you to the Year 6 teachers and 
members of the support staff who have helped to make the week run smoothly for the children and been 

supportive and encouraging to them every step of the way. 
Our children in Year 2 are taking their end of Key Stage assessments throughout this month. Thank you to the 
Year 2 team who are ensuring that the tests form part of the normal pattern of learning for the children. Well 

done to the children for continuing to work so hard. 

Walk to school week 20th – 24th May 

Next week is our ‘Walk to School’ event. We would love as many of you as possible to walk, cycle, scoot or skate 
to school. Don’t forget that for those where this is not possible, park and stride is a great alternative. Just a short 
walk has many benefits including an improvement in focus and mood, helps keep us healthy, allows us to enjoy 
outdoors and is a great social opportunity to chat about the things around us. It also importantly reduces the 
amount of traffic around our school. Children will record their travel daily over the week and there will be a prize 
for the KS1 and KS2 class who records the most sustainable travel journeys during this period. We have included 
some activity sheets to make the most of your walk to school week. We would love to see any which are 
completed so please do bring them in to show Mrs Williams and our Junior Road Safety Officers. 

(written by Mrs Williams)            

              

 

 

 

        10 Outstandings 
 

Congratulations to Maya in Year 2 for achieving an  

incredible ten ‘outstandings’!  
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Year 2’s trip to the Sea City Museum Trip 

On Wednesday, Year 2 went to see the amazing Sea City Museum in Southampton.  We went there to learn about 
the huge Titanic (our topic this term).  When we got there, we were split into groups to complete some challenges.  
My personal favourite was the ‘Try not to sink the Titanic’.  It was great fun!  Secondly, we looked at different arte-
facts about the great big Titanic and then smelt boxes which had smells of the different rooms in the Titanic.  The 
gym smell was the worse – it smelt of stinky feet!  Then we dressed up as people from the Titanic. 

 

 

 

 

 

After lunch, we had to shovel a load of coal as though we were in the Titanic’s boiler rooms.  Every time we shoved 
the pretend spade it made a loud noise as if it had exploded.  Next, we searched for clues on a chart.  We went all 
around the museum to figure out the answers to questions. When we finished the quiz, we found out that there 
was a secret place that led to a fake funnel.  Then we went back on the coach and went back to school. It was an 
amazing trip. 

Thank you to the adults who helped on the trip – we had a really great day! 

Written by Arthur, Luna and Eddie. 

 

 

 

 

Worthy’s U8s and U9 Champions! 

Football for the future at Kings Worthy is looking very strong! The Worthy’s Under 8 and Under 9 football teams both won 
the Jock McClorey cup last weekend. The final score for the Under 8s was 1-1 before a nail-biting win on penalties! 

Left photo (left to right) Darcy, Woody, Hector, Alex - captain saved a penalty and goal, Matthew, Finn, Alfred 

The U9s won their second Cup Final, last weekend. They were incredible and left their hearts on the pitch. It was an 
incredibly tough game, but Worthy’s prevailed against Bishop Waltham 2-1 after the penalties (3-3 at normal time). 

They included: (right photo) Casper, Charlie, Zachary, Stan, Ollie, Nathan, Josh, Teo, Thomas and Isaac. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 3 Outdoor Day 

On Monday all of the year 3 children took part in our outdoor day. Luckily, the weather was fine and we all had a 
super day! The children completed a range of activities throughout the day which included watercolour artwork 

and pond dipping. Lots of children found newts in our pond and only one net ended up below the water! We 
even discovered a nest of bumble bees in the sensory walk! We then used our experiences and wrote a recount 

of our day during our English lessons. 

Did you know bumble bees live underground? When we were doing our sensory trail, we had to put on a 
blindfold. It was really scary, but I held onto the rope thingy! - Maeve 

Our next challenge was pond dipping. By the water’s edge, I observed a slimy newt - Tom 

I recommend outdoor days, because you get to learn about nature. My highlight of the day was pond dipping 
because I caught two newts. It was very fun! - Olivia 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Maths Shed 

It has been another exciting week on the maths shed leader board. Both the individual and group leader board 
have had a shake up this week! Well done to 5W for taking the top spot and well done to all of the winners! 

Can you make it the top next week? 

Classes 

1st Place – 5W 

2nd Place – 4D 

3rd Place – 4R 

Individuals 

1st Place – Daniel, Year 5 

2nd Place – Hailey, Year 4 

3rd Place – Zoey, Year 4 

(written by Mrs Smyth) 

Spelling Shed 

4R are at the top again! Their effort this year has been truly amazing. Well done 4R. Are any classes brave enough 
to take up the challenge and try and beat them to the top? Well done to Ayush, Lucy and Oliver who have all 

made it onto our Individual Leader Board this week.  Keep up the great work. 

Classes 

1st Place – 4R 

2nd Place – 4D 

3rd Place – 2B 

Individuals 

1st Place – Ayush, Year 4 

2nd Place – Lucy, Year 4 

3rd Place – Oliver, Year 4 

(written by Mrs Cowling) 

 

House Points – Week Four 

 

 
 

 
Arundel 

628  

 
Carisbrooke 

550 

 
Windsor 

543 

 
Portchester 

508 

House Points – Termly Positions  

 

 
 

 
Windsor 

1st        

 
Arundel 

2nd         

 
Carisbrooke 

3rd             

 
Portchester 

4th     

Jamie Dodson 

Headteacher 


